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In order to continue offering members 
the most convenience and lowest prices 
available, all ACU check orders will 
now be processed through our new 
check company, Main Street. The next 
time you need to place a check order, 
please contact the Credit Union directly 
to ensure your first order is placed 
correctly. After that, you will be able to 
proceed with ordering your checks as 
you normally would. If you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to 
contact a member service representative.

Attention Seniors: We now offer two 
free orders of checks per year! Please 
see a member service representative 
for more details!

 Need to 
  Order Checks?

HOLIDAY CLOSING 
President’s Day 

Monday, February 19

ANNUAL 

MEETING
2018

There are two positions up for  
re-election on the Board of Directors.  

If you are interested in volunteering your time, please contact Karen Farr at Eaton 
Corporation, 300 S. East Avenue, Jackson, 517.789.2771 or Aeroquip Credit Union 

at 517.789.2890. Nominations deadline for the Board is March 9, 2018.

Saturday,  
March 24, 2018

6:00 p.m. • St. John’s Gym
915 Cooper Street • Jackson, MI

We hope you will make plans to join us for Aeroquip Credit Union’s 68th Annual 
Meeting to be held Saturday, March 24, 2018. It will be a great opportunity to mingle 
with fellow members, enjoy a fun-filled evening, and hear from those who govern the 

credit union and what they have planned for the year ahead. 



M A I N  O F F I C E : 
901 Plymouth Street  
Jackson, MI 49201 

517.789.2890

B R A N C H  O F F I C E : 
501 Laurence Avenue  

Jackson, MI 49202 
517.789.2886 
Drive-up ATM

O F F I C E  H O U R S :  Monday - Friday • 9:00am - 5:00pm 

T O L L  F R E E  L I N E : 1.800.782.2891

A U D I O  R E S P O N S E  T E L L E R :  1.800.860.5704 i.d. #144

E - M A I L :  email@aeroquipcu.com

1. File on time. The IRS tax filing deadline is   
 Monday, April 17, 2018.

2. Finish your 2017 IRA contributions. You have   
    until April 17, 2018, to make 2017 contributions.

3. Watch the mail for your credit union tax   
 forms. We will soon be mailing out Forms 1099  
 and 1098, which report dividend and interest   
 information. If you receive these forms, be sure  
 to save them for your tax preparation.

4. Request Direct Deposit. Complete the Direct Deposit line on your tax form to receive your 
tax refund in as little as 10 days. Be sure to include our routing number (272481512) and 
your ACU account number.

5. Watch for tax fraud warning signs. If you discover any of these tax fraud flags, take 
immediate action by filing a police report, contacting the IRS Identity Protection unit at 
800.908.4490, and notifying all three credit bureaus.

• You are unable to file your return electronically because the IRS is stating a prior return 
associated with your social security number has already been filed.

• You receive a W2 or 1099 form from a company that you’ve never been employed by.
• You receive a notice from the IRS advising you of unclaimed wages or income.

TIPS for a

Whether you’ve got leftover holiday bills, 
medical expenses, or high-rate credit card 
debt, a Debt Consolidation Loan from 
Aeroquip Credit Union can help you hit the 
debt reset button and get a fresh start on 
your finances for the New Year.

Debt Consolidation  
Loans start at: 

7.80% APR* 
Terms up to 60-months
Make debt a thing of the past. Stop by the 
Credit Union to see how much our low-rate 
Debt Consolidation Loan can help you start 
saving today.

DEBT
stress-free
Tax Season

John Park III Scholarships 
Aeroquip Credit Union will award three scholarships, (1) $1,500, (1) $1,000 and (1) $500, this year.  
The purpose of these John Park III Scholarships is to recognize credit union members who have shown scholastic 
excellence and who are interested in advancing their education. Completed applications may be mailed to 
Aeroquip Credit Union, 901 Plymouth St., Jackson, MI. 49201, and postmarked no later than April 6, 2018. 
Incomplete applications and those postmarked later than April 8, 2018 will not be accepted. Applications may 
also be delivered in person to either Aeroquip Credit Union location on or before April 8, 2018. We will notify the 
recipients by May 11, 2018. Applications will be available on our website and at both ACU branch locations.


